
The Steeping Teapot
WELCOME!

Introducing....
The Steeping Teapot

What's in the shop?

Welcome to the first edition of The
Steeping Teapot.  We're glad that
you're here and we'd like to share with
you what's happening at The Steeping
Teapot and Teas The Season, our sister
blog.   This newsletter will share with
you all the exciting things and bring
you some great teatime news!

This year was the opening of The Steeping Teapot in
two ways.  First, we opened the online store The
Steeping Teapot. And most recently, for those in the
New Mexico area, The Steeping Teapot opened an in-
person store in the TGH Mercantile, a sister store of
The Grey Heron . Located at 9132 Montgomery Blvd
NE Albuquerque, NM both stores bring you the
vintage treasures you love.

True to the mission of The Steeping Teapot - Vintage China and
Teatime Treasures, we have many beautiful things in the shop
and online.  Anything that you would need to enjoy a cuppa or to
have an afternoon tea.  We have teapots, teacups, linens, teas
and all the teatime items that you need, infusers or teabags - we
have them.  Keep reading...there is so much more.
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The Simple Art of Tea

The TGH Mercantile is home to several local artisan vendors which
each have their own amazing passions.  From furniture, to vintage
items, purses, clothing, and food items.  Additionally, The Grey
Heron has all your Annie Sloan Chalk Paint®, holding several classes
to help you learn the techniques and tools.  Check out The Grey
Heron website for a list of all the great classes.   

FEBRUARY 13 - I will be hosting a class
at the TGH Mercantile.  This time will be
one for tea tasting and pairing of food
with teas.  The class will be held from
3:00 - 4:30PM and is a great way to
celebrate the art of tea while learning
some new teas.  The cost of the class is
$30 / person.  You can sign up online at
The Grey Heron or call (505) 379-4168 or
better yet - come in and sign up!  Class is
limited to 10 attendees.

And for those of you who have followed Teas The Season, this
tea blog will continue with its usual publications of recipes
and essential teatime information....continuing in the
celebration of the art and enjoyment of tea.

Thanks for reading and I would love to hear if you
enjoyed this newsletter.  Please share your feedback to
beth@thesteepingteapot.com

The Steeping Teapot has the pleasure of being an
exclusive seller of BiltonCottage Cozies and Sachets.
These unique pieces of fabric art are heirlooms to enjoy
and treasures to gift.  Available in both The Steeping
Teapot shop or in our online store.   

BiltonCottage
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